
National Credit Union Administration

Office of the Chairman

March 17, 2009 MAR 18 2009

The Honorable Daniel K. Tarullo
Chairman
Federal Financial Institution Examination Council
3501 Fairfax Drive
Arlington, VA 22201

Dear Chairman Tarullo:

This is to notify you that John Kutchey will serve as the National Credit Union
Administration’s (NCUA) primary representative on the Appraisal Subcommittee;
and that Joy Lee will serve as NCUA’s alternate representative as well to the
Appraisal Subcommittee.

Sincerely,

Michael E. Fryzel
Chairman

cc: Paul Sandford, Executive Secretary, FFIEC
Virginia Gibbs, Chairperson, Appraisal Subcommittee
Vicki Ledbetter, Acting Executive Director, Appraisal Subcommittee
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